
 

Notice of Public Meeting 

 

Would you like to discuss local  

policing and public safety in the Ballybrack /Loughlinstown/
Shankill area?  

 

A public meeting of the Ballybrack/Loughlinstown/
Shankill Local Policing Forum will be held on 

 

Wednesday 6th December 2023 at 7pm until 8pm 

Shanganagh Park House 

  

There will be an opportunity to raise issues and address             

questions on relevant matters with senior members of  

An Garda Síochána. 

 

Contact: Community Department DLRCC on Tel: 01-205 4893 

or Email: community@dlrcoco.ie  

 

 Raise Issues.  

 Get Feedback. 

 All Welcome. 
 
 

 


